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Howdy Everyone!!! 

Well the rains are over and the summer heat is upon us.  We had a great time at the Bethany pa-

rade.  The parade is closer to 2 miles long, but I enjoyed it more than the Libertyfest parade proba-

bly because  we were entry 23.  Which really helps in these long parades.  I was quite surprised how 

many people were at the parade.  It rivals Libertyfest in attendance.  I think everyone had a great 

time.  We had 5 cars show up, but only 4 went through the parade as my car didn’t start.  Thanks to 

Ron Duncan for figuring  out what happened after the parade so I could get home.  Those in the 

parade was Richard Law, Jim and  Cinna Gailey, Phillip Morgan and Ron and Carolyn Duncan. 

 

I’m being called a traitor on Facebook because I purchased a 2006 Mustang V6 convertible.  But 

there you  have it.  I sold Judy’s car to my brother and bought the car.  I just love it.  I joined the 

Mustang club and they are putting on a special invitational show at the Cox convention center on 

August 22nd.  There will be many cars on display, but 70 cars will be invited only.  We are getting 2 

of our cars invited to the show.  Mike White’s turquoise Corsa coupe and Colleen Law’s Lakewoo. 

The show cost $15 to enter.  It is the first annual invitational and the Mustang Club is hoping it is 

a big success.  It will be air conditioned.  So go see the cars.  They are planning on having a wide 

variety of cars on display.   

 

I went to a Thursday Night cruise in with Bill Ashlock, Phillip Morgan and Mike White in Mus-

tang, OK.  It was quite a turnout.  I’m not sure how often it happens, but it was a nice free show.  

My favorite kind, FREE!!!  I know the Sonic at I-40 and Choctaw Road still has Thursday night 

cruise ins that The Laws and James sometimes attend.  I also had a great time at Cruisin’ for Cof-

fee in MWC on 7-18-15.  Richard Law and  Ken Drye came.  This show is growing all the time.  

While it’s not as big as Coffee and Cars, it does seem to have better organization.  Of course that 

may be due to the smaller size of the show. 

 

Marvin Luke from the Tulsa club says a new Rt 66 museum is opening in Sapulpa, OK on October 

3rd and the are selling raffle tickets to a 1956 MGA race car for $20 per ticket or 6 tickets for $100.  

You can purchase the tickets @ http://www.heartofroute66.org/#!our-cars/c161y  

Also the Tulsa club is hosting a cruise to Woolaroc Museum in Bartlesville on October 24th.  

Woolaroc is  definitely a must do trip inside the state lines.  I have never been, but I’ve heard great 

things about it.  Some members of the Wichita Club will be going to this as well.   

Also I hope everyone has made their plans for the Great Plains Round up @  Wyndham Riverfront 

Hotel,  2 Riverfront Pl., North Little Rock AR 72114, 501/371-9000 or 866/657-4458, 

http://wyndham.com/hotels/arkansas/north-little-rock/wyndham-riverfront-little-rock/hotel-

overview,  ask for Corvair club rate.   September 25th, 2015 5:00 PM   through    September 27th, 

2015 12:00 PM 

  

Happy Vairing, 

 

Golden Corral 

1501 Sw 74th St, Okla-

homa City, OK 73159 

Dinner @ 6 PM 

Meeting @ 7 PM 

(see page 6 for  

directions) 

If you have not renewed 

your 2015 membership 

please do this at the 

next meeting. 

 DINNER 

 OPENING  

 CEREMONIES 

 APPROVING  

 MINUTES OF 

 PREVIOUS 

 MEETING 

 TREASURER’S  

 REPORT 

 OLD BUSINESS 

 NEW BUSINESS 

 UPCOMMING 

 EVENTS 

 DOOR PRIZES 

 ADJOURNMENT 

Central Oklahoma Corvair Association, INC  

http://cokcca.org/
http://www.heartofroute66.org/#!our-cars/c161y
http://wyndham.com/hotels/arkansas/north-little-rock/wyndham-riverfront-little-rock/hotel-overview
http://wyndham.com/hotels/arkansas/north-little-rock/wyndham-riverfront-little-rock/hotel-overview
http://www.bing.com/maps/default.aspx?cp=35.39169~-97.54378&where1=Golden%20Corral&ss=ypid.YN701x238064439&FORM=SNAPST
http://www.bing.com/maps/default.aspx?cp=35.39169~-97.54378&where1=Golden%20Corral&ss=ypid.YN701x238064439&FORM=SNAPST
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OFFICERS: 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

Chris Teer, David Castiaux, Liz 

Capron, Ken Drye, Pat Silver, Lor-

en Capron, Randy Dekker, Bill 

Ashlock, and  Colleen Law. 

Club Stats: 

NUMBER OF MEMBERS 38

NUMBER AT LAST MEETING 23

NUMBER OF CORVAIRS DRIVEN 2

NUMBER OF GUEST AT LAST MEETING 0

NEW MEMBERS 1

NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  
Bill Ashlock 

11748 SW 24th Terrace 

Yukon, OK  73099 

580-551-0008 

The Central Oklahoma Corvair Club Month-

ly News is a monthly publication of the Cen-

tral Oklahoma Corvair Club , INC. (C.O.C.C).  

is Chapter 731 of the Corvair Society of 

America. It is provided to all current mem-

bers. Guests and nonmembers receive a 

complimentary copy upon request, and are 

welcome to attend our monthly meetings 

held the second Thursday of each month. 

The location will be listed on the back page 

of the newsletter. Membership is open to 

anyone with an interest in the Corvair Auto-

mobile. Dues are $15 per year  

MAILING ADDRESSES: All business mail, with 

the exception of the newsletter items, 

should be sent to the address of the club 

president.  

Newsletter items must be sent to the editor 

and received by the 1st of the month for it to 

be included that month’s issue. 

 

WE THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS ENCOUR-

AGES YOU TO JOIN, ASK ANY OFFICER 

FOR AN APPLICATION. The Dues are 

$45.00 for 12 months or $90.00 for 26 

months. This entitles you to the monthly 

publication of the CORSA “Communique”, 

and other benefits.  

 

President:  
Chris Teer  

2507 N Hudson  

Oklahoma City, OK 73103  

405-850-5146   
teermin8r@mac.com 
 

Vice President:  

David Castiaux  

10628 SE 44th Street  

Oklahoma City OK 73150-2826  

405-736-6200  

dcastiaux@aol.com  

Secretary:  
Liz Capron  

2509 N Hudson  

Oklahoma Ci ty,OK 73103  

405-623-2613 

cinnamon7@cox.net  

 

Treasurer:  
Ken Drye  

2512 S. Post Road  

Midwest City, OK, 73130  

405-732-6867.  

kdrye84370@aol.com  

C.O.C.A WEBSITE: 

http://cokcca.org/ 

mailto:teermin8r@mac.com
mailto:dcastiaux@aol.com
mailto:cinnamon7@cox.net
mailto:kdrye84370@aol.com
http://cokcca.org/
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July 9, 2015 

Central Oklahoma Corvair Association, INC Minutes 

The Central Oklahoma Corvair Association met for its regular monthly meeting at FURR’S FRESH BUFFET in Moore OK. 

 

President, Chris Teer called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  He welcomed guest Mike White from Mustang to our meeting 

and also welcomed back Wanda James. 

 

Members present were:  Ken Drye, Pat and Delia Silver, Cliff Nieman, Phillip and Ronda Morgan, Ron and Carolyn Duncan, 

Larry and Melinda Duvall, James and Ann Ergenbright, Chris Teer, Mark Webb, Bill Ashlock, Carl and Wanda James, Jim 

Gailey, Bob Welch and Janet.  A total of 20 members were present. 

 

A motion to approve the June 11, 2015 minutes as printed in the July 2015 newsletter was made by Pat Silver and seconded by 

Phillip Morgan.  It was passed by unanimous consent.  

 

The treasurer’s report for both June of 2015 was distributed and a report was given by Ken Drye.  A motion to accept the treas-

urer’s report was made by James Ergenbright and was seconded by Pat Silver.  It was passed by unanimous consent. 

 

Old Business/Past Events: 

 

Carl James attended the TUNA in Witchita and reported a good turn out.  He said the Trykes were becoming a popular thing 

up there being made from early rear suspensions. 

 

Laws, Caprons, and Chris all attended the Corsa International Convention in Knoxville.  They had no major problems to report 

with any of the cars that made the trip.  Chris talked about his trip on the “Tail of the Dragon” and has posted some pictures on 

the Facebook page.  Chris also met the guy that painted the “Purple Panther” and learned some more history about the car.  

Next years’ convention is to be held in Springfield, Il. 

 

Chris reported that the 4th of July parade in Bethany went well and half of the trip they stayed in the shade.  The parade was 

about 2 miles long and would like to do the same parade next year. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Thursday, September 25th – Sunday, September 27th, 2015 – Roundup – North Little Rock, Arkansas  
Liz Capron handed out information and registration forms.  Hosted by the Arkansas Corvair Club. The Wyndham Hotel in North Little 
Rock will be the host hotel.  Rooms are listed at the convention rate of $104.95.  You can ask for the Arkansas Corvair Club rate.  The 
same rate is available immediately before and after the Roundup.  The registration form is available at www.arcorvairclub.org.  Regis-
tration is Friday and Saturday, Friday evening: Valve Cover Races, Saturday morning: People’s Choice Display, Saturday afternoon: 
Driving-Touring Event, Saturday evening: Banquet, Awards, Door Prizes, Sunday: No activities scheduled. 
 

New Business: 

 

Corsa West is holding a Raffle held on October 24th.  Tickets are available through Chris.  More information will be given. 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Bill Ashlock made a motion to adjourn and Larry Duvall seconded the motion. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

Bill Ashlock 

http://www.arcorvairclub.org
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2015 Great Plains Corvair Roundup, North Little Rock, AR   

The Arkansas Corvair Club, CORSA Chapter 722, is proud to host the 2015 Great Plains 

Corvair Roundup in North Little Rock, Arkansas.   

The dates for this year’s Roundup are September 25-27, at the Wyndham Riverfront Hotel, 

2 Riverfront Place, North Little Rock. Phone the hotel toll- free at 866 657-4458 or locally at 

501 371-9000.   

Make your hotel reservation early. Rooms are offered at the convention rate of $104.95. 

When booking your room, ask for the Arkansas Corvair Club rate. For more information about the Wyndham River-

front Hotel, go tohttp://www.wyndham.com/hotels/arkansas/north-little-rock/wyndham- riverfront-little-rock/hotel-

overview. If you’re interested in extending your stay in the greater Little Rock area, the discounted room rate applies 

for immediate nights before and after official dates of the Roundup event.   

The registration form for the 2015 Great Plains Corvair Roundup should be published later in February, and will be 

available on the Web site of the Arkansas Corvair Club, www.arcorvairclub.org   

2015 Roundup schedule (tentative): Friday-Saturday: Registration, Hospitality Room, Door Prizes Friday evening: 

Valve Cover Races Saturday morning: People’s Choice Display Saturday afternoon: Driving-Touring Event Saturday 

evening: Banquet, Awards, Door Prizes Sunday: Get-away day (no activities scheduled)   

For more information, contact Keith LaCrosse, Arkansas Corvair Club president, 501 882-9389, or via e-mail at 

kl617@yahoo.com.  

Round-up Registration available at:  

http://arcorvairclub.org/2015%20Roundup%20Registration%20Form.pdf 

Hotel Reservation can be made at: 

http://www.wyndham.com/groupevents2015/LITNO_ARKANSASCORVAIRCLUB/main.wnt 

http://www.arcorvairclub.org
http://arcorvairclub.org/2015%20Roundup%20Registration%20Form.pdf
http://www.wyndham.com/groupevents2015/LITNO_ARKANSASCORVAIRCLUB/main.wnt
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Dear Corvair friends--Attached is a news announcement with important information about 

alternate lodging plans for the 2015 Great Plains Corvair Roundup, September 25-27, in 

North Little Rock, Arkansas. 

 Recently, our 2015 Roundup committee was informed, most unexpectedly, that the 

Wyndham Riverfront Hotel--the host venue for the 2015 Roundup--is fully booked. Given 
the reality of this news, we are communicating details about contingency plans to ensure 

that everyone will have access to comfortable and convenient accommodations for the 

September Roundup, in North Little Rock. 

 For alternative lodging, we recommend the Comfort Inn & Suites Presidential hotel, 
just across the Arkansas River, in Little Rock, as our unofficial overflow lodging place for 

2015 Great Plains Roundup guests. The hotel is a member of Choice Hotels International. 

 The address for the Comfort Inn & Suites Presidential is 707 Interstate 30, Little Rock, 
AR, 72202. For reservations, call 501 687-7700. The driving distance (via I-30) from the 

Comfort Inn & Suites Presidential hotel to the Wyndham Riverfront Hotel is 1.56 miles; 

driving time (in light traffic) is three minutes. 

 For information and to book a reservation on the Web, visit - 

https://www.choicehotels.com/arkansas/little-rock/comfort-inn-hotels/ar115. 

 The rate for a king room, double occupancy, starts at $89 ($85.00 with AAA member-
ship). A small suite with a king bed and sofa starts at $104. We encourage everyone not 

to delay and to book your reservation at the as early as possible. 

  Please share this information with members of your respective Corvair clubs and, specifi-
cally, with persons who are planning to attend the 2015 Roundup in North Little Rock. Al-

so, please pass the information along to other CORSA chapters and Corvair enthusiasts. 

 If I can assist with questions about 2015 Roundup plans, please feel free to contact me 

by e-mail (williams9709@att.net) or by phone. My mobile number is 501 504-9070. 

 We hope that everyone who has been planning to attend the 2015 Roundup will not be 
dissuaded if they did not secure a room at the Wyndham Riverfront Hotel. One of the spe-

cial qualities of the state of Arkansas is the pervasive small-town feeling that exudes from 
the genuine friendliness and kindness of the people. Regardless of where you book your 
room to sleep, you will be in the presence of Corvair friends when you join us, in North 

Little Rock, for the September 25-27 weekend Roundup event. 

 On behalf of all members of the Arkansas Corvair Club, we’re looking forward to welcom-

ing Corvair friends and enthusiasts to the Natural State in September. 

 With warm regards, 

 Bill Smith  (Arkansas Corvair Club) 

https://www.choicehotels.com/arkansas/little-rock/comfort-inn-hotels/ar115
mailto:williams9709@att.net


If you have not 

renewed your 

2015 member-

ship please do 

this at the next 

meeting. 
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MEMBERSHIPS EXPIRE ON 

DECEMBER 31, 2015. DUES 

FOR THE YEAR OF 2015 CAN BE 

PAID IN NOVEMBER AND DE-

CEMBER IN THE AMOUNT OF 

Our 42nd Year! 
Get the 2013-2018 Catalog 

If you did not get the catalog in 2013 or 2014,  
you can get one FREE on your first $50 order  

during 2015.  (Additional catalogs $3 with an order) 
 

Over 100 new repro parts in the past 3 years. 

 

Clark’s Corvair Parts
®
 

400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA  01370       

(413)625-9776     www.corvair.com  

August Meeting will be at: 
 

Golden Corral on I-240 between Western and Penn. 

See the map for better directions and location. 
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January  

2016 

14th Monthly Meeting   

 

February  

2016 

Ken’s Pancake Breakfast 

11th Monthly Meeting 

Cold Tuna—Wichita, KS 

 

March 

2016 

Sunnylane United Methodist Church Breakfast and Homemade Sausage 

10th Monthly Meeting 

Norman Swap Meet 

 

April  

2016 

14th Monthly Meeting— Furr’s Fresh Buffet in Moore, OK 

Spring tune up at Pat’s Shop — Blanchard, OK 

Heart of Texas – Burnett, Texas 

 

May 

2016 

12th Monthly Meeting—Picnic  

Chickasha Swap Meet—Chickasha OK 

 

June 

2016 

9th Monthly Meeting 

Juna Tuna—Wichita, KS 

Liberty Fest Car Show—Edmond 

 

July 

2015 

4th of July Parade—Bethany 

14th Monthly Meeting 

 

August 

2015 

13th Monthly Meeting 

 

September 

2015 

1st GREAT PLAINS CORVAIR ROUNDUP EARLY REGISTRATION DUE! 

10th Monthly Meeting 

24th – 27th, Round Up – North Little Rock, Arkansas 

 

October  

2015 

8th Monthly Meeting (Nominations of Officers 2016) 

15th—17th Chickasha Swap Meet — Chickasha, OK 

22nd--24th  Norman Swap Meet — Norman, OK 

 

November 

2015 

12th Monthly Meeting  

 

December 

2015 

13th  1 PM Christmas Party  

 Cars and Coffee first Saturday of every month  (North Park Mall) 

C.O.C.A. MONTHLY NEWS 


